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                                                           The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ, 19th June 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat    18th June    5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun   19th June    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                                9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 20th June     9.30am     (St. Alban, Protomartyr of Britain)  

Tue 21st June     9.30am     (St. Aloysius Gonzaga) 

Thu 23rd June    9.30am    (The Nativity of John the Baptist) 

Fri    24th June   7.00pm   (The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus)   

Sat 18th June       6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 19th June      11.00am       

Wed 22nd June   7.00pm       (SS John Fisher & Thomas More) 

Fri    24th June      9.30am      (The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus)      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sun (First Holy Communion at Brackley), Tue 

(Maureen O’ Keeffe RIP), Thu (Martin Toher RIP)  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Rosita Magnaye RIP), Sun (Mrs. Lily 
McNerney RIP), Fri (Special Intention, Alfie) 

Second Collection this Weekend: There will be a second 
collection at all Masses for Day for Life.   
 
Beyond Difference: This is an ecumenical movement, 
attempts to connect faiths, beliefs, and philosophies 
throughout Chiltern and South Bucks. They aim to find 
common ground and promote harmony in the community by 
sharing knowledge and developing friendship, trust and 
understanding. On Sunday, 3rd July, some members of Beyond 
Difference will be visiting St. Aidan’s Parish to attend 11.00am 
Mass. They will also join us for the refreshments and chat. Let 
us offer them a warm welcome. See the poster on the notice 
board for more details.  
 
Monthly Lunch at St. Aidan’s: Our next monthly lunch will be 
on Sunday 26th June at 1.00pm, in the Parish Hall. 
 
Training for Altar Servers: May I request the parents to 
encourage your children, who have received the First 
Communion recently to become altar servers in our respective 
churches. They do an important ministry for the community 
and enhance our liturgical celebration. There will be a special 
training soon to be organized and I request the desiring 
children to give their names and contact details on the sheet of 
paper provided in the porch.  
 
Funeral Mass: Many of you will know Mrs Kathleen 
Josephine McNamara, who died on 01//06/2022, at the age 
of 83. She was a beloved member of our Parish community, 
and all her children were baptised at Our Lady’s. The funeral 
Mass will be on Monday 20th June 11.00am at Our Lady’s, 
followed by cremation at Chiltern Crematorium. The family 
invite anyone who would like to attend the funeral.  
 
AGM Meeting at St. Aidan’s: The next Annual General 
Meeting will be held on Sunday 26th June after Mass. I request 
more participation in the meeting.  
 
Photograph Displayed: If anyone would like to access the 
link to the photo displayed in the parish hall at OL, kindly   
email to the following: b.a.guruswamy@btinternet.com 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £436.61               St. Aidan’s: £450.30                    Thank You  
  

Bring and Share Tea with Prosecco is Postponed: Kindly note, 
we have postponed the above social event at Our Lady’s due to 
unavoidable circumstances. The new and confirmed date now 
will be on Sunday 18th September from 2.30pm to 4.30pm. The 
sign-up sheet will be made available nearer to the date. Sorry for 
the inconvenience.  
 
Prayer Request: Please keep in your prayers Mr. Stephan 
Carkett, who suffered an injury on his foot and admitted in the 
hospital. You will recognise him as someone who serves 
refreshments and cakes at Our Lady’s quite regularly.  
 
Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Succour: The Feast of Our 
Lady of Perpetual Succour, the patronal Feast of our Church is 
celebrated on Tuesday 28th June. In preparation for this feast, 
we shall have a special novena said from Sunday 19th June to 
Monday 27th June during the Rosary. You may pick-up copies of 
the novena prayer from the porch. Thanks to Mary Philpott for 
getting the prayers ready.  
 
EVC Appeal Collection: Sincere thanks to everyone who 
generously donated to the charity that made an appeal last week. 
Together we have raised £1,691.43.  
 
Support our Local Food Bank:  Required this week, UHT milk, 
cereals, biscuits and tinned tuna. Their food stock has never been 
so low and they are having greater difficulty in supplying all the 
increased number of families who are requesting their help. 
Please be generous. 
 
Baptism: Kindly pray for Madison Agnes, who will be baptized 
on Saturday 18th June at Our Lady’s.  
 
 


